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JM Two-Part Urethane Insulation Adhesive – Extension Policy 
 
 
Recently Johns Manville has experienced a significant increase in requests for shelf-life extensions for 
our JM Two-Part Urethane Insulation Adhesive (UIA). 
 
Numerous factors go into a decision to extend the life of a UIA product, including proper storage and 
handling. Once a product has left JM’s possession, we can no longer guarantee the required storage 
parameters are maintained. As a result, Johns Manville will not approve any request to extend the 
expiration date of JM Two-Part UIA.  
 
Thank you for your continued business and support of JM products. Please contact your JM sales 
representative with any questions. 
 
 
Jeffrey Job 
Polyiso Product Manager  
Johns Manville Roofing Systems 


